
 

 

 

March 9, 2020 

Attention Staff and Patients: 

As part of Genesis Behavioral Hospital’s precautions to prevent the spread of Coronavirus, we 

will not allow any visitors onto the unit who have the following: 

- Fever or symptoms of a respiratory infection, such as a cough or sore throat. 

- International travel within 14 days to restricted countries. 

- Contact with someone with known or suspected COVID-19. 

Genesis Behavioral Hospital may restrict visitation to focus efforts on preventing and 
controlling infections.  Any infection control concern may warrant clinical restrictions or 
limitations on visitation.  This may be clinically necessary to provide a safe environment for 
staff, patients, visitors, and healthcare institutions.   
 
Thank you and we appreciate your cooperation. 

 


